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Hon Giz Watson; Hon Murray Criddle

REID HIGHWAY EXTENSION, STORMWATER RETENTION BASINS
391. Hon GIZ WATSON to the Minister for Transport:

In relation to the extension of the Reid Highway adjacent to Lake Carine -

(1 Is construction of the stormwater retention basins required as part of the contract entered into by Main
Roads Western Australia and Henry Walker Eltin?

2) Is the construction of the retention basins required as part of the environmental conditions set for the
project?

Hon M.J. CRIDDLE replied:
I thank the member for some notice of this question.
(1)-(2) Yes.
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